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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: October 10, 2023 

 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

 

RE:  81-P ANR – Prospect Street 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

General  

 

1. The applicant has submitted a Form A application for 81-P Plan Review to accompany 

the plan of land for Prospect Street dated September 18, 2023 and submitted to DPCD on 

September 26, 2023. 

2. The site is located in the Rural Residential I Zoning District, requiring 40,000 sq/ft lot 

size and 175’ frontage. 

3. The Applicant is proposing to create one buildable lot. 

 

ANR Summary 

 Applicants meets all requirements for an 81-P Approval not required. 
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